
 

 

 
 

BALLS HEAD DRIVE, WAVERTON NSW 2060 

Disabled Parking Bay 

Dear Resident, 
 
We wish to advise you that North Sydney Council has engaged Civotek to construct footpath, Kerb & Gutter and 
disabled parking spots on Balls Head Rd, Waverton. It is anticipated that the works will commence on: 
 

Tuesday 2nd of April 2024 
 

 
 
and will be completed within 1 week, weather permitting. Working hours will be between 7:00am - 5:00pm.  
 

Please ensure no cars are parked in the indicated work zone.  
 

Traffic will be managed by traffic controllers to ensure residents access is maintained. 
 

 
If you have any further enquiries, please contact Civotek Project Manager Rawi Sader on 0450 494 791 or Council 
Representative Jim Moore on 02 9936 8233 or Jim.moore@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
We hope that we do not cause you too much inconvenience and would like to thank you in anticipation for your 
cooperation throughout the work. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Civotek Team 

https://www.northsydney.nsw.gov.au/

